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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Gordon Dunsire, CILIP Representative 
 
Subject:  Illustrative content and other augmentations: Discussion Paper 
 
 
CILIP thanks EURIG for its discussion paper. 
 
CILIP does not agree with the approach taken by the paper. CILIP believes 
that RDA correctly deals with illustrative content at the expression level, 
irrespective of whether the expression is part of an aggregate or not. CILIP 
agrees that data about augmentations which are not given separate descriptions 
can be recorded at manifestation level, but a separate description here refers to 
a complete FRBR description, where any "content" is assigned to the 
expression entity, rather than a record for a manifestation. 
 


